
Ogemaw Heights High School
Daily Announcement

Tuesday, December 3, 2024

Congratulations to this week’s Falcons of the week - Andrew Hall, Noel Cain, Naomi Hosted, Douglas
Sentz. Please stop in the office and see Mrs. Rice for your lunch and popcorn/slushie passes.

Attention all Seniors: The Leslie Jameson Scholarship is now available for any senior who is headed into

the Medical field after high school. If you are interested in completing that scholarship, pick up a copy

from Ms. Hofer in the Counseling Office.

Curious about what the Ogemaw Road Commission has to offer for a career? If so, join us in the Library

at 9:30 to hear about what type of careers, and the education level required to work for the Road

Commission! If you have any questions, reach out to Ms. Webb, the Career Navigator.

The next NHS meeting is today in the library right after school - please plan to attend.

Attention all FFA members, we will be having a committee meeting on Thursday, December 5 right after

school in Mrs. Nowakowskis room (112). We will be discussing decorating the float for the West Branch

Christmas parade. Also if any members fundraised money to get an FFA jacket you NEED to be at this

meeting so you can get fitted for the jacket.

Falcons, this month is all about responsibility, so our words should reflect that. Here is our first word of

the week for December: Conscientiousness Conscientiousness is the trait of approaching your work or

life with purposeful intention. It is the quality of being meticulous, deliberate, and responsible. Here it

is in a sentence: If you want to succeed, you'll need to work hard and exercise a high level of

conscientiousness. See the display case outside of the main office for more information about our word

of the week.

Today in Sports


